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SOUTH EASTERN EMI AR LIB A 

CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 
STUDENT AFFAIRS 

January 18 - 22, 1988 

MondayL January 18 

7:30 PM 

8:00 PM 

Tuesday, January 19 

10:00 AM 

7:00 - 9:00 PM 

Wednesday, January 20 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, Januarv 21 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, January 22 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

SPRIIIg 
S CHOLABS HlES.: 

xv, 17 

Seminary Wives - What's It All About. Bethea Room, 
Appleby. Childcare at W-F Baptist Church. 

Worship Service honoring Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Appleby Chapel. {See notice) 

Chapel: Spring Convocation. Tom Graves, Pastor, St. 
John's Baptist Church, Charlotte, N.C. 

Seminary Youth. Bethea Room, Appleby. 

Chapel: Donna Forrester, Chaplain, SEBTS. 

Chapel: A Cause For Celebration: Martin Luther 
King Day, Carl E. Brinkley, Jr., Alumnus, SEBTS. 

Student led vespers. Appleby Chapel. 

Black Forum. 102 Appleby. {See notice) 

Applications for Spring semester financial aid 
scholarships will be available and accepted in the 
Student Affairs Office through January 26. No appli-

cations will be accepted after this date. 

SUMMER MINISTRY 
POSITIONS: 

SOCIAL WORK 
POSITIONS: 

ZEBULON GROUP 
HOME: 

Please inform FIM as soon as possible if you are 
available for summer employment. 

Baptist Children's Homes (N.C.) wants to interview 
Dec./May grads for childcare {live-in) and social 
work positions. Respond to FIM if interested. 

United Cerebral Palsy has opened an adult-Group Home 
in Zebulon and is in need of patient assistants. 4-
hour shifts available, $4.50/hr. with good benefits 

provided. Contact Kim Bunn at 269-6353 for more information. 

SPRING COURSE: 

Missions. 

Professor Chan Garrett will emphasize inter-racial 
ministries in his Spring course, Current Topics in Horne 

UMC SEMINARY Dr. Bob McKenzie, United Methodist Church, will be 
VISITATION: hosting Seminary Visitation with the North Carolina 

Annual Conference on Wednesday, March 16. All Methodist 
students are invited to be Dr. McKenzie's guests for dinner in the Cafeteria 
beginning at 6:00 p.rn. that evening. He will also be available by appointment 
from 4:30 - 5:45 p.m. on the same day of the dinner. Any persons desiring an 
appointment should sign up on the sheet on the Registry bulletin board. 

(OVER) 



INTERTERM Registration for the interterm course H2454 Practicum 
COURSE H2454: in Personal Evangelism, scheduled for March 7-11, 1988 

at Lafayette Baptist Church, Fayetteville, N.C., will be 
taken in Professor Miles' office (Stealey 208) on Friday, January 22, beginning 
at 8:30 a.m. Students should come prepared to pay the $25.00 registration fee 
for the OiT materials. Rev. Richard Everett, director of the Personal Evangelism 
Department of the North Carolina Baptist State Convention will be on campus to 
assist Dr. Miles with the registration. 

ALABAMA BAPTIST 
STATE REPRESENTATIVE: 

Dr. Troy Morrison, Church Minister Relations Director 
from the Alabama Baptist State Convention will be on 
campus January 19th for interviews. Banquet on January 

18th at 6:00 p.m. in the Seminary Cafeteria. Alabama students and spouses are 
invited. A $1.50 reservation fee will be charged, but will be refunded at the 
banquet. Please sign up in FIM for interviews and reservations. 

MINISTERS LIFE 
REPRESENTATIVE: 

Gene Scarborough will be on campus January 19, 1988 
from 10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. in the Ledford Pit to 
talk with students. 

BLACK FORUM. . . will meet Friday, January 22, at 10:00 a.rn. in 
Appleby 102. A theological discussion on suffering in 

the Black culture will be held. All are invited. 

MARTIN LUTHER Robert Parrish, president of Black Forum, will lead 
KING SERVICE: an informal worship service honoring Dr. Martin 

Luther King, Jr. on Monday, January 18 at 8:00 p.m. in 
Appleby Chapel. All are welcome to attend. 

RUBY REID Carolyn DeBrand, Director of Ruby Reid Childcare, is 
CHILDCARE CENTER: accepting applications if you are interested in working 

at the Center. For more information, call 556-3101 
ext. 257. 

SBA: Anyone interested in forming a Seminary chapter of the 
Southern Baptist Alliance or in learning more about the 

SBA is invited to an organizational meeting, Friday, January 22, 10:00 a.m. in 
the Bethea Room, Appleby. 

STUDENT ACTIVITIES: 

BASKETBALL: 

SEMINARY BRASS .... 

Sign up for spring activities in the Ledford Center 
now. 

If you are interested in playing basketball, sign up 
in Ledford Center by January 18. 

will meet on Friday, January 22, 10 a.m. in the 
music department. Rehearsal times will be negotiated. 

PUBLISHER How to find information on publishers - their guidelines 
INFORMATION: and areas of subject interest will be the focus of a 

quick demonstration at the Library reference desk by 
C.T. Harris on Friday, January 22. One session will be held from 10:30 - 10:50 
a.m. with an alternative session from 12 - 12:20 p.m. 

HOUSING NEEDED: 1988's Mission and Ministry Conference is scheduled 
for February 29 - 21. We are expecting 150 - 200 

college students from various area colleges. We need dorm rooms, student 
apartments, faculty homes, etc. to accomodate some of these students. If you can 
offer housing space for that weekend, please fill in·the attached form and put it 
in the box in the Ledford Center .Pit Area. If you have any questions, call 
Jennifer Metzger or Jill Crainshaw at 556-6801. 

NAME 

PHONE 

BOX# 

# SPACES YOU CAN PROVIDE 
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